

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

December 1 - 8, 1972

RUSSIAN HEALTH SYSTEM RESEARCH - A unique research opportunity is available to travel to the USSR and study first hand the Russian health services delivery system. This research will be under the direction of the University of Chicago Center for Health Administration Studies. Applicants should have a working knowledge of personal health services and of the Russian language. Any individual interested in pursuing this opportunity should contact the Chairman of the Department of Health Administration, Poom 262 Baker House, or extension 4188.

THE DUKE UNIVERSITY COUNCIL ON AGING AND HUMAN DEVELOPMENT - The Council presents Dr. George E. Burch, Professor and Chairman of the Department of Medicine at Tulane University, who will be speaking on "Interesting Aspects of the Aging Process" on Tuesday, December 5, 1972 at 4:00 P.M. in room 1504 Gerantology Building.